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Friday 18th March 2022 

 www.newton-poppleford.devon.sch.uk                                        01395 568300  

               admin@newton-poppleford.devon.sch.uk 

The Twilight after school club phone number is  07513269489 

The Weekly Newsletter from Newton Poppleford School 

 

 

The eEschools booking system for Parents’ meetings is now open. Please make 
sure to book an appointment before Thursday 24th March at 2 pm. 

The dates for the meetings are as follows: 

Monday 28th March—Years 3 & 6              Tuesday 29th March—Years 5 & 5 

Wednesday 30th March—Year 1                 Thursday 31st March—Reception & Year 2 

Unfortunately, due to the COVID situation in school, all parent consultation 
meetings will now be held virtually through GOOGLE meet. Links will be sent out at 
least a day in advance.  

Regrettably, we are also no longer able to invite parents in for celebration 
assembly.  This will apply up until Easter, after which we will review the situation. 

Message from the PTFA 

From the Headteacher 

 

Easter EGGSTRAVAGANZA! Save the Date! Friday 8th April 1.30—3.00 pm (straight after school 

finishes for the Easter holidays). Easter egg hunts, stalls, games, raffle and much more! 

SCHOOL LOTTERY! Every week a Newton Pop supporter wins a jackpot! Plus the change to win 

the £25,000 national jackpot and non-cash prizes 

Accelerated Reader Word count so far: 

31,209,352 

 

Thank you to all the children who came dressed in something red 

and for all your donations. Photos will follow. 

RED NOSE DAY 
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Measuring gravity in year 5 

Little Popples Preschool 


